ATTACHMENT 2

STATE or NORTH CAROLINA
. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MICHAEL F. EASLEY LYNDO TIPPETT
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

April 6, 2004

George Small, P. E.
Director of Engineering
Town of Chapel Hill

306 N. Columbia Street
Chapel Hill, NC 27516-2124

Dear Mr. Small,

Division Engineer Mike Mills, P. E., has asked us to respond to your letter requesting an investigation
for installation of a traffic signal at the intersection of Erwin Road (SR 1734) and Sage Road in Chapel

Hill, Orange County.

We will be happy.to conduct a study to determine if a traffic signal is warranted at this location. We
should complete our study in four to six weeks.

If you need any additional information, please let us know.

Sincerely,

WLps 4t

Michael E. Stout
Transportation Engineer

mes
cc: J. M. Mills, P. E., Division Engineer :
P. P. Eason, P. E Division Operations Engmeer
V. E. Barham, D|V|S|on Traffic Engineer
V.L

Embry, Regional Traffic Engineer
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Kumar Neppalli

From: Michael Stout [mstout@dot.state.nc.us]

Sent:  Friday, May 07, 2004 9:09 AM

To: Kumar Neppalli

Cc: - George Small; vbarham@dot.state.nc.us

Subject: Re: Traffic Signal Investigation at Sage Rd and Erwin Rd

Kumar,

We should be completing our signal study next week. If it is found that a signal-ié warranted, a
pedestrian crosswalk and signals would be recommended for crossing Sage Road. If you need any
further information, just let me know.

Mike Stout




